Howard Cole Hollister 3264 Riverview Drive

Fairbanks, AK 99709
chollister@hollisterenterprises.com (907) 322-9575 Cell

April 13,2015

Governor Bill Walker
State of Alaska
Juneau, AK. 99801

RE: HB123 Establish Marijuana Control Board

Dear Governor Walker;

With the passage today of HB123 from the House Finance Committee, it will soon come to
the floor of the House for passage. [ have been actively involved in following and providing
input for this and the other cannabis related bills before the legislature. I want to express
my support for the current version of HB123 to be voted on. I believe this bill has been
seriously vetted, and all parties have worked to produce this final version. I particularly
wish to commend Rep. LeDoux and the House Judiciary Committee for their actions in
obtaining the bill to be voted on.

[ encourage the full House to unanimously pass this bill as it has been presented to them.

Thank you for this opportunity to express my opinion.

Sincerely,

Howard ‘Cole’ Hollister

President
Hollister Enterprises




